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We are out meeting with you in your community
Kia ora koutou,

We have been busy enjoying festivities at Sandringham Spring Festival, the Freeland Reserve Opening
and the Wesley and Avondale Markets over the last month.

Vibrant communities with so much on offer, we heard from lots of locals – particularly families, about how
they currently get to school and work, and how light rail will help them move around Auckland. Hear what
locals had to say at Sandringham Spring Festival.

There are more events coming up for you to meet the Auckland Light Rail team. Answering your
questions on Light Rail, travel times, urban development outcomes, and much more.

https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-e-authddd-l-r/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-u-authddd-l-y/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-l-authddd-l-t/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-l-authddd-l-i/
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Pop down and see us here:

Britomart Markets – 19 November (tomorrow)
Māngere Markets – 19 November (tomorrow)
Eden Park Food Truck Night – 23 November
Kāinga Ora Mt Roskill, 142 May Road – 25 November (10am – 12pm)
Ōtara Markets – 26 November
Lynfield Community Day – 27 November
Kāinga Ora Māngere, 4 Wadden Place – 2 December (10am -12pm)
Onehunga Christmas Parade - 3 December

 

 
Auckland Light Rail work accelerates with new company
Auckland Light Rail Ltd (ALR Ltd) has now been established as a Crown Entity Company to deliver what
will become New Zealand’s largest transport infrastructure project and completely change the way
Aucklanders can travel around the city.

ALR Ltd’s establishment coincides with the recent announcement of a team of preferred bidders made
up of New Zealand and international experts to work with ALR Ltd on the planning and design phase.
This is an important step; New Zealand’s never tackled a project of this scale before and it’s great to now
have the experts we need on board and underway.

Read more >
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emails you can choose to unsubscribe here.
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https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-l-authddd-l-o/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-l-authddd-l-d/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-u-authddd-l-j/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-l-authddd-l-b/
https://nzta-aucklandlightrail.createsend1.com/t/t-l-authddd-l-n/

